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Subject: FW: Ginters Green Forever

From: rylee vos
Sent: Friday, March 14, 2025 9:17 AM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> 
Subject: Ginters Green Forever 

To whom this may concern,   

  My name is Rylee Vos and I've been a PG resident all 21 years of my life. I am currently living at 1840 
spruce street. My intention to in writing in is to have my voice heard in regards to public parks and city 
development.  

  I believe Ginters Park & Forest for the world are corner stones of what makes Prince George the best 
place to live in the north. The easily accessible outside activities and in town walking paths are one of the 
many things that keep me in our wonderful town. As a disabled person keeping these spaces intact is 
actually crucial for my well-being. Having accesss to these outdoor spaces provides a free physical training 
space and spiritual reprieve from the hectic world we are all dealing with these days. 

  Forestry has always been a pillar of the community however with that sector now in decline it feels more 
curical than ever before to secure the sanctity of both Ginters Park & Forest for the world as symbols of the 
long standing history and importance to the building of our community. By turing those spaces into housing 
developments you'd be denying generations of people the ability to experience the beautiful sprawling 
forest's that makes up Prince George. 

  In summary the greatest privilege of our community is the ability to drive 10 minutes to a nice forest or 
rushing river, even being able to drive 30 minutes and be at a lake. These are experiences ive treasured 
for 2 decades however if this development happens I and all Prince George residents won't be able create 
similar memories for decades to come, subsequently stripping our community of what has made it home 
to so many families. Thank you for taking time to read this email and considering the points I've made. 

- Rylee Vos

1840 Spruce St, Prince George, BC 
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